
MVRC/YARS  5 May 2020 Meeting 

 

K6MVR Repeater 

 

Attending: 

 

Officers: President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ and Secretary Dave Nishikawa 

KC6YFG.  

 

Members: George Besley W6GWB, Daniel Cameron KF6HHH, Bob Close KK6DUW, 

Doug Emerson N6NFF, Allan Hollander KD6KDJ, Doug Hollowell KK6KDS, 

Darrell Horst KM6KFW, Alison Kent N6ALK, Greg Kruckewitt KG6SJT, Rick 

Littlefield N6KLB, Don Matteson KI6PEL, Tom Preston KQ6EO, Bill 

Ragsdale K6KN, Mark Reitzell W6MAR, Greg Schwei KK6NQJ, Steve Sparks 

KC6MHT, and David Stubbins WB6DNL. 

 

Guests Present: Wes Hardaker WS6Z and Brad Stewart KM6RIW. 

 

Meeting opened at 1930 hrs. by President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ asking 

for check-ins by roll call. Members checking in were asked if they 

would approve the minutes and treasurer’s reports as emailed.  Both 

were approved. 

 

YARS/MVRC Treasurer's Report 

 

April 2020 

 

Beginning Balance – Apr. 1        $5,341.86 

 

Deposits 

Member Dues   60.00 

 

Total Deposits      60.00   5,401.86 

 

Withdrawals 

(none)    0.00 

 

Total Withdrawals    0.00    5,401.86 

 

Ending Balance – Apr. 30        $5,401.86 

 

Encumbrances   (pending checks)  0.00   

 

Available Balance – Apr. 30 (ending balance less encumbrances) 

$5,401.86 



 

Member Dues Paid: 

 

David Lichtenhan, K6DAV - $60.00 (2 years). 

 

Pending Checks: 

None. 

 

Membership moved to Zoom where Wes Hardaker WS6Z gave a presentation 

on a net logging program he has been working on. 

 

Members moved back to the K6MVR repeater for discussion of the 

program. 

 

Meeting adjourned approximately 2030 hours. 


